| am writing to express by support of the Health Insurance Amendment (Medicare Funding for
Certain Types of Abortion) Bill.

| strongly feel it is the duty of legislators to ensure every child, regardless of gender, is afforded
the basic human right of life. The law should protect the unborn given their vulnerable state, in
accordance with the UN Convention on the Rights of the Child.

Kind Regards

PAULA GIAOURIS





